
 

The Illinois Association of Court Clerks (IACC) voted to affiliate with the Illinois
State Association of Counties during IACC’s Fall Conference in Lake County
(August 27-30). The conference was attended by ISACo Executive Director Joe
McCoy, who made a presentation to the IACC Executive Committee about
ISACo and the mutual benefits of working together.

The affiliation status means that ISACo and IACC will work together
cooperatively on areas of mutual interest and concern for the betterment of
Illinois counties. This includes legislative advocacy, education and training and
information sharing.

“An affiliation is a relationship of equals that recognizes that two organizations
bring something to the table that will make each other stronger and more
capable of achieving their individual goals and objectives,“ said ISACo Executive
Director Joe McCoy. “We look forward to working closely with IACC and have
tremendous respect for the hard work, professionalism and expertise of Illinois’
Circuit Clerks.”

"I am thrilled that the Illinois Association of Court Clerks has voted to formally
affiliate with ISACo. Working together will allow both of our Associations to
utilize the skill sets and knowledge of the other,” said ISACo President Matthew
Prochaska (Kendall). “Particularly during a time that criminal justice reform is at
the forefront of the minds of the public, the counties, and the General
Assembly. We are thrilled to partner with the Court Clerks who are often times
the hub of the courts and the knowledge that they bring."

“The Illinois Association of Court Clerk’s is excited to partner with the Illinois
State Association of Counties,“ said IACC President Lisa Fallon (Monroe). “We
look forward to working towards our common goals, especially educating the
public and the General Assembly about the court system, how the Illinois
Courts are funded locally, and local implications of legislative changes.”
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